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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
For the end of term, we have arranged a trip to the seaside for the whole school on Tuesday 19th 
July.  
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9am so the children will need to be in school by 8.40am to 
register. We will then take a coach to Hunstanton where we will explore the seaside environment 
and play beach games. We aim to return to school for 4.15pm. 
 
The children are not required to wear school uniform.  They can wear any suitable clothing e.g. 
shorts, sunhats and a waterproof jacket.  They must wear comfortable shoes, no flip-flops.  Each 
child will need to bring sun cream, a packed lunch, and a drink.  No fizzy drinks, glass bottles or 
chocolate please. This should be packed in a rucksack/bag that the child can carry. 
 
Due to the cost of the coach we have to ask for a voluntary contribution of £13.50. Payment can be 
made by Parent Pay. As there are limited school funds, if we are not able to cover the cost of the 
trip, it may have to be cancelled.  
 
Please complete the permissions on Parent Pay by Friday 8th July and let us know on Parent Pay if 
your child would require a school packed lunch 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Bartley 
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